Jim Owcezarski
City Clerk

jowcza@milwaukee.qgov
EMVV lllk@e Office of the City Clerk

Richard G. Pfaff
Deputy City Clerk
rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

November 9, 2015

Fred Booker
5523 N 91% St #1
Milwaukee, WI 53225

Dear Mr. Booker;

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 30, 2015, the City's Public Works Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle license based on your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, October 13, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle license
based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

e .
ES R. OWCZARS

Clerk

City Hall « Roam 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.govicityclerk
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November 9, 2015

Justin Cain
2767 N 38™ St
Milwaukee, W1 53210

Dear Mr. Cain:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 30, 2015, the City's Public Works Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle license based on your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing,

On Tuesday, October 13, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle license
based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

S

ES R. OWCZ
Clerk

City Hall - Room 205 « 200 E, Welis St. « Milwaukes, Wi 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 = Fax (414) 288-3458 » www.milwaukee.govieityclerk




Jim Owcezarski
City Clerk

jowoza@milwaukee.gov
EMVV&li}\G@ Office of the City Clerk

Richard G. Pfaff
Deputy City Clerk
rplaffi@milwatkee.gov

November 9, 2015

John Goodlow
2849 N 5 St
Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Goodlow:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 30, 2015, the City's Public Works Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle license based on your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing,

On Tuesday, October 13, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle license
based on your nonappearance,

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

ESR. O SKI
Cigy Clerk

City Hall + Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukes, Wi 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax {414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.govicityclerk
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